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Jason Earl
jason.earl@thejetgroup.co.uk

27 June 2018
Dear Earl,

National Crime Reference Number: NFRC180602403090
Password: Tt6p7HGTf (please keep this password secure)

Thank you for taking the time to report to Action Fraud. I'm sorry to hear you've been a victim of crime.

Our aim at Action Fraud is to make the process of reporting fraud and internet crime easier. Reports received are
sent to our National Fraud Intelligence Bureau (NFIB).

The NFIB review the information you have given us and assess whether there is enough evidence for the police or
appropriate law enforcement organisation, such as Trading Standards to investigate your fraud. The NFIB aims to
send you an update in writing around 28 working days after you have made your fraud report.

Please be assured that by contacting us you are giving the police and other law enforcement agencies vital
information that they need to protect you and others. The information you provided can be matched against the
many thousands of fraud reports each month and can be used to disrupt criminal activity as well as used for
prevention advice and campaigns.

You should keep hold of all items and materials which you consider to be evidence; this includes any records and
notes, both written, printed, on a computer and anywhere else otherwise recorded. This may be important
evidence which could help to investigate the matter and you may be asked to provide this material in the future.
You can go online to the Action Fraud website and add new and additional details to your crime report at any time;
including any further details you have or can remember. You can find help and support online at
www.actionfraud.police.uk or by calling 0300 123 2040.

Last year there were over 1000 recovery fraud victims that reported to Action Fraud, please beware of callers
claiming to be able to recover your money in relation to scams such as time shares in Spain, rare earth metals,
carbon credits, gold, wine, diamonds and shares, especially if they ask for an upfront or advanced fee.

If you would like more information on how to protect yourself from fraud, there is information on our website at
www.actionfraud.police.uk/support_for_you.

Please note we send out prevention messages on a regular basis to people who register on our partner website,
www.actionfraudalert.co.uk. If you would like to receive warning messages about new and emerging crime types
in order to keep criminals at arm’s length, then we would invite you to spend a couple of minutes to register on this
site.

Yours sincerely,

Pauline Smith
Head of Action Fraud -
For alerts and prevention advice why not follow us ﬂ “actionfraud” or | - “actionfrauduk”



